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Attorney General Jim McGinty’s decision to permit juries to hear multiple details and related cases of alleged sex offenders at one trial is long overdue and needs congratulating. Current legislation presents as potentially prohibitive at best, and an insurmountable barrier at worst, for survivors of sexual abuse pursuing justice through the legal system. With relevant information allowed to go unheard this legislation has protected and privileged the sex offender, and added more momentum to the blame-the-victim mentality that these judicial rules are premised on. Limited legal recourse for survivors of sexual assault can further traumatise.  Without judicial acknowledgement of the consequences of sexual abuse, including calling to account the perpetrator responsible for the offences, any survivor’s recovery journey is hindered. 
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